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World Lebanese Cultural Union Sydney NSW Lebanon Emergency Fund 
 

 

My Dear Friends, 

  

I write to you in the aftermath of an incomprehensible tragedy that has just befallen the 

beautiful city of Beirut.  According to my aunt, who lives only a few kilometres from the scene 

of the tragedy, it felt like the Apocalypse.  The force of the quake felt like an atomic bomb and 

skies turned orange, whilst thousands of injured people wailed in the streets for aid and 

salvation. 

  

As President of the World Lebanese Cultural Union Sydney, I would like to ask if you may find 

it in your hearts to donate to the following NAB Lebanon Emergency Fund account: 

  

Name:  World Lebanese Cultural Union of NSW Incorporated 

BSB: 082-356 

Account: 78-296-9544 

  

All funds collected will be used to purchase food hampers, which will be immediately 

distributed to those citizens most in need.  Each hamper will be sufficient to feed a family of 4 

for up to 5 weeks. 

  

For every $50 AUD raised, we can provide the following: 

3 kg    Sugar 

5 kg    White Rice 

2 kg    Hummus 

3 kg    Burghol 

3 kg    Green Lentils 

5 L      Imported Oil 

3 kg    Pasta 

1 kg    Salt 

1 kg    Popcorn; 

1 kg    Tomato Paste 

3 kg    All Purpose Wheat Flour 

2 kg    White Beans Fasoulia 

1 kg    Vegetable Ghee Samneh 

 

 

I would like to thank all of you in advance for your support and generosity and may the Great 

Hand from above guide our beloved Lebanon to happier times. 

  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Dr Shane Geha 

President  

World Lebanese Cultural Union of Sydney Incorporated 
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